
Testimonials 

“Graber blinds look perfect in our restaurant!” 
May 16, 2011  

Kelly & Keith Bauman, Shawano: “Who knew that your stopping for lunch would change the 

look of our Dining Room at the Farm Inn’ on Main? The Graber composite blinds look perfect in 

our restaurant; the Cherry color really fits in well with our country theme. We look forward to 

purchasing some more blinds through Made in the Shade for our home” 

 

“I will certainly tell all my friends!” 
May 16, 2011  

Shelley Ziegler, Waunakee: “Thank you Made in the Shade for the professional blind 

installation you recently completed in my new Condo. I appreciate you taking the time to ask 

questions and listen before helping make the perfect selection. The extended cord on the high 

hallway window was a great idea and allowed me to have a functioning blind without 

motorization. I will certainly tell all my friends about your excellent products, pricing and 

service.” 

 

Surprised with professionalism… 
May 16, 2011  

Chris & Margaret Arenas, Black Earth: “Thank you for covering our living room window 

with a truly unique window treatment. The Graber 2 on 1 cordless CrystalPleat blind you 

recommended is the perfect complement for our room and our view. We were also surprised at 

how quickly and professionally you did the installation. Please let us know if we can recommend 

you in the future.” 

 

“Outstanding Service!” 
May 16, 2011  

Jackie & Rick Troia, Madison: “We wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the 

outstanding service you provided with our new window treatments. The process was made so 

simple by your extensive expertise in the window treatment industry. The entire experience was 

quick, affordable and produces beautiful results. As you know we had previously made an 

attempt to “do it ourselves” and we were completely disappointed in the process and results. We 

highly recommend anyone interested in window treatments give you a call!” 

 

“We look forward to referring you in the future…” 
May 16, 2011  

Mitch & Noreen Hogan, Cross Plains: “Thank you Made in the Shade for your service and 

product! Our wood blinds look great and really add a sense of style to our home. You really 

made the buying process convenient and your service exceeded our expectations. You even 

moved one of our old treatments to another room and took down our old blinds at no charge! 

Service like that in today’s marketplace is truly unique. Thank you! We look forward to referring 

you in the future.” 

 


